
Dear HIV Rapid Testing MPEP Participant, 

Purpose:
The purpose of this email is to give you a reminder about the submission of 
results for the September 2009 HIV Rapid Testing MPEP sample survey 
shipment.

Deadline:
The shipment was sent September 22, 2009, and the deadline for submission of 
results is October 26, 2009.   As of today, September 15th, the MPEP has not 
received results from your site for the current HIV Rapid Testing sample survey.  

If you have already submitted your results, please reply to this email, so that we 
may verify that your results have been received.

Questions/comments:
If you have any questions or concerns about the panel which you have received, 
or questions about reporting your results, please contact

the MPEP at: 
phone 1-877-360-8502

or 

Leigh Vaughan at:
phone 404-498-2246 
email LVaughan@cdc.gov
 

We appreciate your participation in the HIV Rapid Testing Model Performance 
Evaluation Program.

Regards,

Leigh Vaughan, HIV Rapid Testing Project Coordinator 
Model Performance Evaluation Program (MPEP) 
Laboratory Practice Evaluation & Genomics Branch  (LPEGB) 
Division of Laboratory Systems (DLS)
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)
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